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Your Submission: Lake Isaac 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I should like to add my voice in support of the proposed reacreation facility at 
Mclean's Island known as Lake Isaac. 
 
The population of our city is constantly growing in an era when the fitness 
levels of the general poulation are declining. As well as providing a great 
sporting venue that would bring numerous financial benefits for the city, a 
recreational facility of this nature would go someway to providing the chance 
for people to live more healthy lives. Ultimately this would save money that 
would have to otherwise be spent on health care for a less active population. 
 
Darren Leslie 
4 Balmoral Lane 
Redcliffs 
Christchurch 
Tel. 03 384 8930 

 


